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Dear Cllr Goodman

SEX OF'FENCES REVIEW

We previously wrote to thank you for sending a contribution to the sex offences review.
The evidence from all these have helped us to develop our recofirmendations, which we

hope to publish in the near future. We will, of course, ensure that you are sent a copy of
our report.

We are now starting to receive requests to see the evidence presented to us. In
principle, as part of our open process, we would like to be able to make the evidence

sent to us available to researchers if they wish to see it. However, some submissions
have clearly been sent to us on a confidential basis, and others may not have been

written for wider consideration. We would therefore only make submissions available

with the permission of the author.

I am writing to you to seek permission for the evidence that you put before the review to
be disclosed on request. There is no obligation on you to agree to this; if you would like
your submissicn tc rernain pri',rate that is lvhat',r'e will do.

We would be grateful if you could reply in writing (or e-mail) at your earliest

convenience.

Yours sincerely

Sex Offences Review Team
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